
If you have a High School or College graduate, (Aug 2019 – 
Aug 2020), please let the office know. We would like to honor 
them. 
 

There will be no on-site worship at least through June 
14th.  
 
Praying that you are all doing well. 
 
Please let the office know if you need anything. We have people that are willing to shop for you if you 
cannot go out. 
 

Pastor Nick will be back on Monday, June 15th!! 
 
New phone number for Nancy Hanks – 338-9955 
New address for Dottie Wasmund (6/1/2020) (716) 238-44 
201 Park Ridge Circle 304 N 
Winston-Salem, NC  27104 
 

(Robin is at – 336-978-2696 
768 Meadowlark Dr 
Winston-Salem, NC 27105) 

 

PRAISES!!! 
From Evelyn Paddock: 

My family and I thank all the friends, Pastor & UMW for the prayers, cards, visits and flowers. It was a 
long, hard time – lots of therapy. I used the prayer shawl every day. Thank you for the encouraging 

notes and phone calls since I have been home. 

 
 

Prayer for the week: 

Heavenly Father, 

Help me to love others unconditionally. As I am 

reminded that You love me in spite of my 

imperfections., let me extend that same love to those 

I come in contact with. 

Amen 
 
 


